
 

12 December 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Please take a few moments to read through the details for this final week of school. 

Free School Meals Shopping Vouchers, Tuesday 

These are being issued tomorrow, Tuesday 13 December, in the usual way via email and will cover both 
weeks of the Christmas holidays. Please check emails and contact our Finance Team if you have any 
queries finance@carringtonschool.org 
  

Raffle Tickets Still on Sale until Tuesday Midday, Prize Draw 
Wednesday 

You can still buy your five for £5 raffle tickets right up until TOMORROW midday… 
We will be issuing ticket numbers via email on Tuesday afternoon and doing the prize draw during the 
afternoon on Wednesday. 
Winners will be notified by email and can collect prizes on Thursday or Friday from our Reception. 
  

Mufti 4 Food Bank, Wednesday 

Students can wear their own clothes, plus a Christmas Jumper if they’d like to, in exchange for bringing in 
some items of food for the local Food Bank LoveWorks. There is a list of Priority Items on 
their website and below, BUT they will welcome any non-perishable food. They are expecting 
unprecedented requests for help this Christmas, so please give what you can. 
  

Christmas Dinner, Wednesday 

During Second Break on Wednesday our Caterers will be serving ONLY a traditional Christmas Dinner as 
the Main Meal, with a vegetarian alternative. There will be no other option at this breaktime. During First 
Break they are offering their normal selection of food. 
  

 

mailto:finance@carringtonschool.org
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/food/


 

Festive Screening of Dickens’ A Christmas Carol, Wednesday 

All students are welcome to come and get in the Christmas spirit with a screening of Dickens' A Christmas 
Carol from Bristol Old Vic theatre, in the Main Hall from 15:30-17:30. 
Sign up using the QR code here on our website. 
  

Year 7s go to the Pantomime, Thursday 

All our Year 7s are going to the Harlequin during the afternoon to watch this year’s pantomime Cinderella. 
Their lunch will be earlier than usual to accommodate this. They will be brought back to school at the later-
than-usual time of 16:00. 
  

End of Term & Start of New Term 

School breaks up for the holidays at 13:00 on Friday. 
We come back on Tuesday 3 January 2023 at the usual time. 

Best wishes to all our families from everyone here at Carrington 
School for a restful and festive holiday break. 
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